
Dean of School’s Report ~ October 19, 2022
[Updated: October 17, 2022]

1. Deans of Students Reports:Mrs. Meilleur

2. Student Services Report: See here

3. Assistant Dean for Curriculum and Instruction: Curriculum update

4. Admissions Update:We held our first Admissions Info Night on October 5, 2022, where we had 13
families join us. We have three more scheduled Admissions Info Nights before we close admissions
in March. As of October 17, 2022, we have received 19 applications and 17 of those are complete.

5. Student Spotlight: Jack Lianos, string bass, and Evan Lockwood, piano, prepared challenging
solos to audition for positions in the New Hampshipe All-State Jazz Festival. Auditions were helped
at Londonderry HS on Saturday, October 15th. The picture shows Jack and Evan warming up prior to
their 11:30 a.m adjuicated performances.

6. Fall Festival: The fall festival was a HUGE success. The PTSG raised over $5,000 from the
event. Everyone had a great time. One of the parents passing out pizza told me later that
EVERY student who went through the line was so polite and always said “Thank You”. I am
proud of all of our students for their conduct that evening.

7. Staffing Update: A review of current staffing and open positions by Dean Hayes.

8. Calendar Raffle:

The New England leaves have started their change to vibrant colors, pumpkins and mums decorate
our homes, and Halloween is right around the corner. That can mean only one thing: it’s time for
our Annual Fall Calendar Raffle to benefit the Annual Fund! To make this fundraiser a success, we
need ALL of our Founders families to be involved!We ask each family to sell or purchase all 10
calendars. Each calendar costs $10 and additional calendars are available if your family would like
to sell more.

____________________________________________________
Cassie Hayes, Dean of School
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9. Thank you!: The PTSG for the Fall Festival event, Mr. Belanger and his students for
unloading furniture and repairing lockers, the Board of Trustees for the raffle donation

10. Congratulations!:Mr. and Mrs. Mihaly for the birth of their baby girl, Josephine!

____________________________________________________
Cassie Hayes, Dean of School
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